Modernizing to reduce response burden

Released at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time in The Daily, Friday, January 25, 2019

In the past year, Statistics Canada has adopted an ambitious modernization initiative to respond to issues raised by
Canadians through extensive coast-to-coast consultations. As part of the initiative, the agency has developed a
number of new projects with the aim of reducing the response burden placed on the farms, small businesses and
households that participate in the agency's surveys.

More information on the agency's efforts to reduce response burden is now available online on Statistics Canada's
website.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; STATCAN.infostats-infostats. STATCAN@canada.ca) or Media
Relations (613-951-4636; STATCAN.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.STATCAN@canada.ca).
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